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UPCOMING 

EVENTS  

 
City Council Meeting  

Tuesday, Nov 7th  at 6:00 p.m., 

City Hall 

Tuesday, Dec. 5th at 6:00 p.m., 

City Hall 

 

 

Planning Commission 

Tuesday, Nov. 21st at 6:00 

p.m., City Hall 

 

Adair Living History 

Call (541) 231-7838 for  

meeting information and/or 

volunteer opportunities 

 

Inside this Issue: 

 

• Leaf Collection and 

Street Sweeping 

• Storm Water Education 

• Village Church Christ-

mas Bazaar 

• Good Grounds News 

and New Hours 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adair Village 

Mission Statement 

To build a safe, attractive,  

vibrant environment with a  

welcoming sense of community. 

2023 LEAF COLLECTION AND  

STREET SWEEPING SCHEDULE 
  

  
The 2023 leaf pick up days are scheduled for the following 

Mondays: 
Oct. 23 

Nov. 6 

Nov. 20 

Dec. 4 
Please rake leaves into the street just before the collection dates. Be sure that 

you are not blocking bike lanes, storm drains, or driveways. 

  
Street sweeping will happen the day after leaf pick up 

on the following Tuesdays: 
Oct. 24 

Nov. 21 

Dec. 5 
Please move vehicles off the streets on both leaf pick 

up and street sweeping days. Parking is available at  

City Hall.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STORM WATER EDUCATION 
 

Have you ever been walking through our beautiful City and noticed these little 

stickers attached to the curb? Every time it rains, stormwater flows into these 

storm drains and out to Bower Slough and the Willamette River. Let us all do 

our part to prevent waste and debris from entering the storm drains so we can 

continue to enjoy our beautiful nearby rivers!  
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November 1st we will be celebrating our 1 year Anniversary at the shop! We have loved 
getting to serve our community and provide a place where everyone can gather. Keep 
an eye on our social media accounts for details on how we are going to celebrate! 
Fall is here, and we're embracing the season with a lineup of pumpkin-inspired drinks 
that are sure to satisfy your autumn cravings. Not a pumpkin fan? Don't worry we have 
options for you too!  
 
Our hours are Monday through Friday 6:00am-4:00pm and Saturday 7:30am-1:00pm. 
We will be closed for the Thanksgiving holiday 11/23-11/26.  
 

Susan Arredondo, Owner/Operator 


